From:

Alice Edvalson

To: Date: <tbehr@utah.gov>
7/20/2011 11:11 AM

Subject:

Please keep electric rates fair.

Jul 20, 2011

Utah Public Service Commission Fourth Floor, Heber Wells Building, 160 East 300 South Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Service Commission,

I'm concerned that Rocky Mountain Power is raising rates and that concerns me. I get a bit angry every time I see an advertizement for Rocky Mountain Power on the TV (which I see a lot) and wonder why they feel the need to do this. I am sure there is a lot of money spent on these advertizements and perhaps if that were stopped, the rates would not need to be raised. There really is no need for advertizing when Rocky Mountain Power is our only real option for power in this area.

Sincerely, Alice Edvalson			
Sincerely,			
Ms. Alice Edvalso	n		